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It is time to dust off the sewing machine put the garden to 
bed, having planted the bulbs of course! 
 
The nights are drawing in and  I cannot believe it is nearly 
dark at 7 o’clock. 
 
Our September Meeting was well attended and we had an 
inspiring talk by Anne Hellyer on Machine Embroidery. 
 
Anne is a  textile artist who hand paints her fabric to create 
city and townscapes, embellishing them with free machine 
embroidery. 
 
Her work is designed to be free standing but can also be 
wall mounted.  She showed us many examples of her 
work which were truly amazing. 
 
MVQ continues to grow and this month we welcomed two 
new members.  A very warm welcome to Jennifer Ashurst 
and Sue Crosby. 
 
Our next meeting is stitch Sewing for the Sales table. 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

October 
 
11-15 The Knitting & Stitching Show , Alexandra Palace 
 
20-22 Autumn Quilt Festival, Malvern showground 
 
27-29 Autumn Quilt festival, Imperial War Museum, Duxford 



Website for Mole Valley Quilters 
 

We now have a website!  
 

 www.molevalleyquilters.org.uk 
 

If you put this in your browser you will be able to see the site.   
There is of course more to be added.  Thank you to Jenny Morris 
Who provided me with the history of MVQ. 
 
Newsletters will also be on the website and from now you will be 
able to see them all so far! 
 
We also have a new email address: 
 

Enquiries@molevalleyquilters.org.uk 
 
 

Kaffe Fassett Exhibition at Mottisfont 
 

Kaffe Fassett’s Colour  at Mottisfont runs from 16 September—14 January 

11.00am—5.00pm. Mottisfont is a National Trust Property in Romsey Hampshire.. 
 
‘This vibrant exhibition showcases a wide range of textiles from a career spanning 
over 50 years.’ 
 
For more information please go to: 
 www.nationaltrust.org.uk/mottisfont/features/kaffe-fassett-exhibition-at-mottisfont 
 
I think this could be a very interesting day out! 
 

 

NOVEMBER MEETING MVQ 
(Thursday 2 November) 

 
 

The November Meeting of MVQ will be: 
 

Creative Quilting 
 

What’s new and retail therapy 


